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Join an important Adirondack conversation about empowering communities to apply the principles and 
tools of conservation science to new land use and development in the Adirondack Park at the Adirondack 
Research Consortium’s 25th Annual Conference on the Adirondacks.

When: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 9:30 am

Where: At the Conference Center at Lake Placid

Program:  Ecological Stewardship: Empowering Communities to Protect the Commons

To attend this program, and others, advance registration is required. To find the conference  
agenda and to register for the conference go to: http://www.adkresearch.org/conference/ 

We can’t do this work without you! 

Visit our website at www.adirondackwild.org. We invite you to become a member,  
make a donation, or sign up for our award-winning eNewsletter, Dialogue for the Wild.

Ecological Stewardship & 
Conservation Design

■■ Featured Speaker, Michael W. Klemens, Ph.D., Adirondack Wild’s Landscape Conservation Advisor  
and author of: Pathways to a Connected Adirondack Park - Practical Steps to Better Land Use Decisions

■■ Panel Participants: 
■■ David Gibson, Adirondack Wild, Managing Partner, & Moderator
■■ Fred Monroe, Executive Director, Adirondack Park Local Government Review Board
■■ Michale Glennon, Ph.D., Science Director, Adirondack Program of the Wildlife Conservation Society
■■ Bill Farber, Supervisor, Town of Morehouse and Chairman, Hamilton County Board of Supervisors

■■ Audience Q&A and Discussion


